
 
 

Why Printing From Home is Prohibited 
 
Please be aware that NYSTRS Policy does not allow printing to home printers from NYSTRS virtual workstations.  This is 
in force to limit the spread of hard copies of protected data outside of NYSTRS property.  In addition, allowing a 
connection to our network from a non-NYSTRS device (your personal printer) opens up a potential avenue for malware 
infections. Please continue to work from digital copies.  Business justifications for remote print must be reviewed and 
approved by the executive staff at NYSTRS. We appreciate your understanding during this difficult period. 
 
 
 


